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imperative that information on the appropriate use of such drugs is made widely
available to all women. When drugs are imported or exported Governments should use
the WHO Certification Scheme on the Quality of Pharmaceutical Products Moving in

International Commerce.

Paragraph 154

Women should have access to and control over income to provide adequate
nutrition for themselves and their children. Also, Governments should foster
activities that will increase awareness of the special nutritional needs of woment
provide support to ensure sufficient rest in the last trimester of pregnancy and
while breast-feedings and promote interventions to reduce the prevalence of
nutritional diseases such as anaemia in women of all ages, particularly young
women, and promote the development and use of locally produced weaning food.

Paragraph 155

Appropriate health facilities should be planned, designed, constructed and
equipped to be readily accessible and acceptable. Services should be in harmony
with the timing and patterns of women's work, as well as with women's needs•and

perspectives. Maternal and child-care facilities, including family planning

services, should be within easy reach of all women. Governments should also ensure

that women have the same access as men to affordable curative, preventive and

rehabilitative treatment. Wherever possible, measures should be taken to conduct

general screening and treatment of women's common diseases and cancer. in view of
the unacceptably high levels of maternal mortality in many developing countries,

the reduction of maternal mortality from now to the year 2000 to a minimum level
should be a key target for Governments and non-governmental organizations,

including professional organizations.

Paragraph 156*

The ability of women to control their own fertility forms an important basis

for the enjoyment of other rights. As recognized in the World Population Plan of
Action Il/ and reaffirmed at the international Conference on Population, 1984, all
couples and individuals have the basic human right to decide freely and informedly
the number and spacing of their children; maternal and child health and

family-planning components of primary health care should be strengthenedf and
family-planning information should be produced and services created. Access to
such services should be encouraged by Governments irrespective of their population
policies and should be carried out with the participation of women's organizations

to ensure their success.

Paragraph 157*

Governments should make available, as a matter of urgency, information,
education and the means to assist women and men to take decisions about their
desired number of children. To ensure a voluntary and free choice, family-planning
information, education and means should include all medically approved and
appropriate methods of family planning. Education for responsible parenthood and
family-life education should be widely available and should be directed towards

* The Floly See delegation reserved its position with respect to

paragraphs 156 to 159 because it did not agree with the substance of those

paragraphs.
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